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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

David Level

5001 Sw Beaverton Hillsdale Hwy

Portland, OR 97221

 

November 20, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

The forest service should be looking for ways to increase access, not restrict it. Do not forget that public lands

are owned by all so it is not administration's place to decide who can enjoy these areas. My taxes pay for these

areas so I can hike and climb as I wish. My taxes also help low income people enjoy these areas. You should be

innovating - not limiting.

 

 

Sincerely,

David Level

 


